
 

 
 
***Enter Date*** 
 
To the Parent or Guardian of:___________________________________________ 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that our educational team has recently reviewed a body of evidence 
for your student related to a gifted referral.  Based on the review of this data, your student does 
not meet state and local criteria for identification as a gifted learner at this time.   
 
Fountain-Fort Carson School District 8 is committed to providing all students with a challenging 
and rigorous academic experience.  We will continue to monitor your student’s progress and 
partner with you to provide appropriate learning experiences.  If you have questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 


